
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus! 
Where has the time gone?  It 
seems like a short while ago that 
Cristina - this little girl - was 
running around the house at 
“ninety to nothing”, and now she 
is all grown up! 

 
 
 
As I write this letter, we are 
getting ready to travel to 
Tennessee, in preparation 
for our oldest daughter, 
Cristina’s, wedding! Beth and I are so thankful to God 
for our future son-in-law, Josh Townsend, and the 
way that He has been working to bring Cristina and 
Josh to this point in their lives! It is truly amazing!  
The big event is scheduled to take place on June 4th. If 
any of you would like to send Cristina and Josh a 
wedding gift, you can check out their registry at:  
https://www.theknot.com/us/cristina-lott-and-joshua-townsend-jun-2022 

Cristina will be moving from Murfreesboro, TN, where 
she has been teaching at a Christian school for the last 
two years, to Cleveland, TN, where they will be living 

and where she is interviewing for teaching positions in 
the coming weeks.  
Please join us in praying for Josh and Cristina  
as they begin their marriage journey together! May God 
be glorified in all that they endevour together for Him! 

 

We left Peru a few weeks before the wedding to travel 
to Texas to spend some time with our home church, 
Friendship Baptist Church of Hurst, TX. It has been 
such a blessing to get to know more of the members of 
our new church. We have been able to go eat with 
several members individually and there have been a 
couple of churchwide fellowships, as well. God bless 
Bro. Jerry, Mrs. Carrie and FBC! 
Another reason 
was to be able to 
check on my 
parents who are 
both dealing with 
health issues. We 
were able to 
work things out 
for all three of the siblings and their spouses to be 
together for Mother’s Day! It was a great weekend 
and so good to see both of my sisters and their families. 
I am also happy to report that my dad seems to be doing 
a bit better compared to several months ago. Praise the 
Lord!    
Lord willing, we will be returning to Peru on June 14th! 
Thank you so much for your continued prayers! 
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